
 

 

 

  
  

         

 A program designed towards building relationships with 
one another and forming a strong support network for all 
of the dancers at Premiere. 

 Monetary gifts are not the focus.  The goal is to provide 
encouragement via cards, phone calls, e-mails, etc. 

 Becoming an active participant in this program and 
making a difference in each other’s lives. 

 Each dancer will have their own style of being a buddy, 
but there are definite ways of how not to be a buddy.  All 
of the girls involved are expected to act as team players 
and no rude or unnecessary comments will be tolerated. 

 Each year we will change buddies just so students get the 
opportunity to meet other dancers at Premiere. 

 
I truly hope this brings all the dancers together by creating an 

atmosphere where students feel like the studio is a second 
home to them and a place where there are many memories, 

many laughs, and much fun.  Enjoy getting to know your 
buddy! 

 

Please keep gifts under $3.00.  You can 

leave your gifts on the café counter clearly 

labeled with their name.   

 

As a reminder to older students, please 

consider your commitment to being a 

buddy.  It is important to remember that the 

younger students really enjoy this program 

and look forward to hearing from you! 


